
                  Weekly Bulletin 

29.3.19 

Please click on this link to open the Homework Page on the School Website https://www.crossflatts.bradford.sch.uk/website/homework_1/173642 

Year Group What we need to know: What we need to bring: 

Whole School 
 
 
 

Lunchtime activity clubs in the Gym – If your 
child attends a lunchtime activity club (ably 
organised by Year 6 Pupils and supervised by 
teaching staff) please encourage them to bring 
shorts or leggings to the session. It is not 
advisable to use gym apparatus in ordinary 
school clothing. Thanks, Miss T. 
 
 

 
 

Nursery  Please kindly donate some baked 
goods for the bake sale next Friday. 
Please bring all contributions in on 
Friday Morning (29th March) and hand 
then in to the class teacher. 
(Please remember we are a Nut free 
School) Thanks 
Please also note that there will be an 
opportunity for the Morning Children 
to buy some buns when they pick up 
at 11.40am. 

Reception 
 
 
 

 Please kindly donate some baked 
goods for the bake sale next Friday. 
Please bring all contributions in on 
Friday Morning (29th March) and hand 
then in to the class teacher. 
(Please remember we are a Nut free 
School) Thanks 

Year 1 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Year 1 - Please can children bring in 
photographs of their Grandparent or 
an older relative by Monday 25th 
Many Thanks. 

Year 2 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Year 3 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Year 4 
 
 
 

If anyone has seen any blue tinted glasses, 
please inform Mr Atkins. They are kept in a blue 
case. Many Thanks 
 
Windermere Residential meeting – April 9th 5-
5.30pm 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

https://www.crossflatts.bradford.sch.uk/website/homework_1/173642


Year 5 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Year 6 
 
 
 

   

 

Nursery and Reception Bake Sale next Friday – 
29th March. Bring some change and treat 
yourself, its Friday!!!  
 

 

 


